
The Board of Health will be holding a

Public Hearing at 8:00 pm November 29,

2018  in the Lower Level Confere n c e

Room  of Melrose City Hall for a revision

of Rules and Regulations for Body Art

Establishments and Practitioners.

Revisions include requirements for practi-

tioners of microblading and permanent

makeup . Full copies of the regulations

are available on the Health Dept website

at www.cityofmelrose.org and by calling

781-979-4130

Maurine Garipay

Chairperson
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